
 

Notification of a Project in Your Neighborhood 
 
 
 

Conditional Use – New 100’ Monopole  
4905 West Wiley Post Way 
 
 
Salt Lake City has received a request 
from Carri Wullner seeking 
Conditional Use approval for a new 
monopole approximately 100 feet in 
height at 4905 West Wiley Post Way in 
the M-1 zoning district.  
 
This type of application requires 
Conditional Use approval by the 
Planning Commission before a 
building permit can be issued. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to make 
you aware of the proposal and to let 
you know how you may obtain more 
information about the project early in 
the review process. If you would like 
additional information, or have 
questions, please contact the project 
planner Caitlyn Tubbs at (385)-315-
8115 or caitlyn.tubbs@slcgov.com.   
 
The application details can be accessed at https://citizenportal.slcgov.com/  by selecting the “planning” 
tab, and entering the petition number PLNPCM2021-00943.  
 
Notice of this application has also been sent to the community council chairs for this area. The Jordan 
Meadows and Poplar Grove Community Councils may choose to schedule the matter at an upcoming 
meeting.   
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